
 

 

 Visit And Socialization Of Agricultural Science Study Program 

Doctoral Program To The Agriculture Service Prov. North 

Sumatra  

Postgraduate University of Medan Area held a visit and socialization of the Agricultural 

Science Study Program Doctoral Program to the Agriculture Office of the Prov North Sumatra 

on Monday and Tuesday 10 - 11 February 2020. The visit was welcomed by Ir. Dahler Lubis 

MMA as Head of the Agriculture Service of Prov. North Sumatra. 

 

The purpose of this activity is to introduce the Agricultural Science Study Program of the 

University of Medan Area Doctoral Program and to recruit prospective new students from the 

Agriculture Service of the Prov. North Sumatra in order to have the motivation and desire to 



 

 

continue Strata-3 (S3) education. Mr. Ir. Dahler Lubis MMA strongly supports the entire line 

of Agriculture in the Prov. North Sumatra continues Strata-3 Education (S3) to support the 

progress of the Province of North Sumatra. 

In these activities Prof. Ir. Zulkarnain Lubis, MS, Ph.D as Head of the Agricultural Science 

Study Program, explained about the readiness of Medan Area University in opening lectures 

in the Agricultural Science Study Program this year and the launching and registration of new 

students of the Agricultural Science Study Program. In addition, Prof. Ir. Zulkarnain Lubis, 

MS, Ph.D also explained the concentration, distribution of courses and the lecture system 

implemented in the Agricultural Science Study Program. 


